/7-0022

Lehrke, Teri

From: Lehrke, Teri

Sent: Tuesday, March 28, 2017 11:05 AM
To: Schnick, Andrea

Cc: Elsen, Nikki

Subject: RE: closing date; Agreement date

it’s already been signed by all parties and distributed, so we can’t change it. We'll put a copy of this email in the
legislative file.

Teri Lehrke, WCPC
City Clerk

400 La Crosse St.

La Crosse, Wl 54601
Population 52,377
608-789-7556 (phone)

lehrket@cityoflacrosse.org

PRIVILEGED AND CONFIDENTIAL. The information contained in this email message may be privileged, confidential and protected
from disclosure. The email is intended solely for the intended recipient to whom it is addressed. Any review, retransmission,
dissemination, distribution, copying, or other use is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please respond to the
sender at lehrket@cityoflacrosse.org and delete the material from any computer and/or server.

From: Schnick, Andrea

Sent: Friday, March 24, 2017 8:59 AM
To: Lehrke, Teri

Cc: Elsen, Nikki

Subject: FW: closing date

Teri,
Are you able to change the year on this agreement before it is filed? It currently says 2016 but should be 2017.

Thanks,
Andrea

From: Stein, Heidi

Sent: Friday, March 24, 2017 8:57 AM
To: Schnick, Andrea

Subject: RE: closing date

Hi,

The Mayor already signed it earlier this week and | took it down for the Clerk to sign it.
Sincerely,

Heidi Stein

Executive Secretary * Mayor's Office
City Hall * 400 La Crosse Street * La Crosse, W1 54601



(608) 789-7500
Facebook: www.facebook.com/tim.kabat.7
Twitter: @LaCrosseMayor

Privileged and Confidential

The information contained in this email message may be privileged, confidential and protected from disclosure. The email is intended solely for the intended recipient
to whom it is addressed. Any review, retransmission, dissemination, distribution, copying, or other use is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error,
please respond to the sender at steinh@cityoflacrosse.org and delete the material from any computer and/or server.

From: Schnick, Andrea

Sent: Friday, March 24, 2017 8:49 AM
To: Stein, Heidi

Subject: FW: closing date

Heidi,

| just talked to Charlie and he said that you have the copy of this for the Mayor to sign. Before anything is
scanned/filed/whatever is done with it, could you change the date on the agreement to be 2017?

Thanks,
Andrea

From: Charlie Handy [mailto:chandy@lacrossecounty.org]
Sent: Wednesday, March 22, 2017 2:14 PM

To: Matty, Stephen; Gilman, Jason; Schnick, Andrea; Megan DeVore
Subject: closing date

All; the agreements have been signed and filed for the International Business Park. Is it now the appropriate time to
make progress towards setting a closing date on the property?

Thanks
Charlie

PRIVATE AND CONFIDENTIAL

This e-mail and attachments are intended for the addressed recipient only.

If you are not the correct recipient please notify the sender of the delivery error and
delete this message. Improper disclosure, copying, distribution, retransmission, or use
of information from this e-mail is Prohibited, and may result in liability and damages
for misuse of this information.



